
SYMPATHY:  We offer our sympathy, support and prayers to 
the family, relatives and friends of  Fr. O’Dea, Ballycorick, 
Ballynacally. Co. Clare. Thomas Monaghan, Corrancreagh, 
Connolly, Co. Clare.   Vanessa Murrihy, Seaview Park, Quilty 
buried during the week.  Frances Doherty nee Watchorn, 
Kildimo, Miltown Malbay buried this weekend. May they Rest 
in Peace.     
JANUARY ANNIVERSARY MASSES Saturday 30th in Quilty 
Church. Sunday 31st in Coore & Mullagh Church 
FEBRUARY ANNIVERSARY MASSES: Saturday 6th & 
Saturday 27th in Quilty Church.  Sunday 7th & Sunday 28th 
in Coore & Mullagh Churches. 
MARCH ANNIVERSARY MASSES: Saturday 5th & Saturday 
19th in Quilty Church.  Sunday 6th & Sunday 20th in Coore 
and Mullagh Churches.  As Easter is the weekend of the 
26th & 27th March. 
KILMURRY IBRICKANE GAA SENIOR & LADIES CLUB 
BINGO:  on Every Monday in Cooney's Quilty Tavern 
@8.30pm. All pages €100. All Welcome.. 
K.I.B. LOTTO / WWW.LOCALLOTTO.IE: Lucky Numbers for 
04/01/16 2,6,29,30   No Jackpot Winners, Lucky Dip Є100 :  
John Joe Killeen ; Mullagh. Є20 :    Pete Sexton ; Mountscott. 
€20 :    Lex, Cody & Antie B. ; c/o Ml. Talty.  Є20 :   Patricia 
Torpey ; Mullagh. Є20 :   Kieran Ryan ; Ennis €20 ;    
Garfields ; Mullagh.  This weeks Jackpot was ; €5,200 Next 
Week’s Venue ; “ Moroney’s”  “11/01/16” Please Support 
Kilmurry IB. Sports lotto on  www.locallotto.ie. 
WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE KILMURRY IBRICKANE SENIOR 
SPONSORS FOR 2016. For just €250 your Business/ 
Individual name will be entered into 2 draws to be the Front of 
Jersey or Back of Jersey sponsors for 2016. For more 
information please contact Michael Talty on 0872663601 Evan 
Talty on 0870922552 and Paul Shanahan on 
0877152289  email the Club in kibgaaclub@hotmail.com or 
download the brochure from our club website 
kilmurryibrickane.gaa.ie. 
THE JANUARY DRAW FOR THE KILMURRY IBRICKANE 
GAA CLUB DEVELOPMENT FUND (300 CLUB) took place 
on Monday the 4th of January in Cooneys, Quilty Tavern 
during the Clubs bingo night held every Monday night from 
8.30pm.The 1st name drawn was Donal O'Sullivan; Kilrush 
who recieved €500 and the following 5 names drawn all 
received €100 each Ter & Bernie Hehir; Athy Bridge, Mary 
O'Connor; Clohannchy , John Talty & Joe Egan; 
Knockliscrane , Martin O'Brien; Kildysart, Thomas Power; 
Kilmaley. The next draw will take place on Monday the 1st of 
February. 
CIRCUIT TRAINING WITH STEVE CUSACK starts back this 
Wednesday night from 8-9pm in Mullagh Hall for 4 weeks €24, 
only €6 per class! New members welcome, text Steve to book 
your place as numbers are limited 087 2195454. Time to work 
off those extra calories from Christmas!!! 
SEAN NOS DANCE CLASSES for fun and fitness at the 
Westbridge Miltown Malbay starting  Wed 13th Jan. Kids 
6.30pm Adults 8.15pm 
TOONAGH CHARITY WALK: Toonagh Charity Walk for 
Seeking Vision Clare Sunset Foundation Sunday 17th 
Jan.2016 @ 12.30pm. Register Toonagh Hall @ 11.30am. 
Entry fee €10. 3 Routes to suit all levels of fitness 2k, 5k & 
10.5k Start & Finish at Toonagh Hall. Refreshments served 
after walk. Children welcome (no entry fee for children). Info 
Breda 0851947763. Please support, give a little & feel good 
OIDHREACHT AN CHLÁIR:  Our annual Gala Concert, 
featuring Seán Keane and Band, P.J. Murrihy, Tony Linnane 
and Jim O'Connor, Marian Curtin, Francis Cunningham and 
Eimear Coughlan, with Róisín White as Bean an TÍ, will be 
held on Saturday, January 16 at 8.30 pm in the Armada Hotel, 
Spanish Point.  Tickets  €20 are available from Áras OaC, Flag 
Rd, Miltown Malbay  (tel. 065-7085785) or online at 
www.oac.ie or from local outlets.  Proceeds in aid of 
Oidhreacht an Chláir. 

FUNDRAISER IN CREE FOR CRUMLIN CHILDREN’S 
HOSPITAL: A huge thank you to all who so generously 
supported the fundraiser in Walsh’s, Cree for Crumlin  
Children’s Hospital on Sunday night; to all who contributed, 
who came, who played, who gave spot prizes, and to 
anyone who helped and supported the event in any way.  
To date €985.78 has been raised.  On behalf of Tara and 
the Comber family a sincere thank you and a Happy New 
Year.    
KETTLEBELLS & ZUMBA FITNESS IN MULLAGH 
HALL: Starting Monday Mon 11th 6pm kettlebells €6. 
6.45pm ZUMBA FITNESS €6 Or kettlebells & Zumba both 
for only €10 All welcome to join and get your sweat on 
Christina 087-7754774  
GET RIPPED WITH INSANITY FITNESS WITH MICK on 
Thursday 14th at 6.30pm.  The ultimate easy to follow 
fitness class that will push you to your limits. All welcome 
only €7 Contact Michael Liddane 0876440800. All classes 
in Mullagh hall. 
THE ANNUAL CLARECARE SOCIAL for Miltown Malbay 
Daycentre will take place on Friday January 22nd at the 
Armada Hotel Spanish Point, Dinner served at 6pm, music 
by Dave Culligan and Mountain Dew, spotprizes galore on 
the night, please come and support us, tickets available at 
Miltown Malbay P.O. , or at  Clarecare Ballard Rd, phone 
065 7084027 
WEST CLARE WROUGTH IRON WORKS: Great deals on 
gates, railings, balconies, stairs, fire escapes, mobile 
welding service also available. Contact Jim Downes on 
086 2689476. 
JOB VACANCY: West Clare Wrought Iron Works, Quilty is 
currently looking to employ person. Must have reasonable 
understanding of measurements and power tools, welding 
a bonus.  Experience not essential.  Contact Jim Downes 
for more information 086 2689476. 

 

Baptism 

Hush little baby, fear no harm. 

Shawl of white to keep you warm. 

Shawl of white as bright as snow, 

Like God’s great love who loves you so. 
 

Hush little baby, have no dread. 

Soothing oil upon your head 

We sign you with a cross to show 

God chose to love you long ago. 
 

Hush little baby, make no sound. 

Your loved ones gather all around 

Water sprinkle now to show 

God will always help you grow. 
 

Hush little baby, have no fear. 

The light of Christ is drawing near. 

This light will guide you every day 

And lead you always in God’s way. 

MULLAGH ENTIRE DRAMA GROUP  

are busy rehearsing for their forthcoming production 

of, Separate Beds, a 3 act comedy by Sam Cree, they 

will perform in Mullagh Hall on Friday 19 , Sunday 

21st and Saturday 27th of February, looking forward 

to seeing you all there, the group will also compete at 

festivals in Doonbeg,Scariff and Holy cross in March  
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MASSES FOR THE COMING WEEK 

MULLAGH 

Sun.10th@11am. Donal & Maureen Marrinan 
 Peadar Frawley 
 James Howard 
Sun.17th@11am. Special Intention 
 
 

QUILTY 

Sat.9th@7pm. Special Intention 
Sat.16th@7pm. Special Intention 
 
COORE 

Sun.10th@9.30am. Mick & Susan Talty, Clounlaheen 
 Tom Talty, Clounlaheen 
 Mary Talty, Clounlaheen & USA 
Sat.16th@12noon. Michael Joe Walsh   Months Mind 
Sun.17th@9.30am. Special Intention 
 

SUNDAY 17/01/2016     

MINISTRY OF THE WORD 
MULLAGH 
Sun.17th@11am. Olive O’Loughlin 
QUILTY 
Sat.16th@7pm.  Bernie Ryan 
COORE 
Sun.17th@9.30am         Michael King 

 
 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
MULLAGH 
Sun.17th@11am. Anthony Murphy & Rita Corry 

QUILTY 
Sat.16th@7pm.  Rita O’Dwyer & Anne O’Kelly 

COORE    
Sun.17th@9.30am.        Mary Tuttle & Breda Sexton 
  

ALTAR SERVERS 
MULLAGH 
Sun.17th@11am. Group C 
QUILTY 
Sat.16th@7pm. Group B 

COORE  
Sun.17th@9.30am.        Group A  
 

ROSARY ROTA 
SAT.9TH JAN IN QUILTY AT 7PM: MARY MCCARTHY 
SAT.16TH JAN IN QUILTY AT 7PM: EDDIE DONNELLAN 

 

 

This weekend at all Masses  

Marie O'Connell  Killaloe Diocese Pastoral Worker will be 

speaking at all masses in relation to training for a proposed 

Bereavement Group in the parish. She will bring us up to date 

on developments in pastoral development in Killaloe Diocese 

and tell us of her role.  All are welcome and encouraged to 

come and listen and to stay for a cup of tea after 11 o'clock 

Mass in Mullagh Church on Sunday. Training for all interested 

in this bereavement area will take place from Monday 25th in 

Mullagh Sacristy at 8pm.  Welcome Marie and thank you for 

taking the time to come to us this weekend.  

 

 

 

Mullagh Daily Masses next week 
Monday 10 to Friday 10am. 

 

 
PARISH ENVELOPES FOR 2016  

Parish envelopes are now available. We thank you for 
taking a box of parish envelopes for collections for 

2016. and all wo delivered them. We really appreciate 
all your support to the different collections throughout 
the year. Last year the Parish made a claim under the 

Revenue Charity Tax back scheme which was very 
successful returning €8,500. This is only possible for 

verifiable donations through the parish envelope 
donation system; in case the parish is ever audited. We 
would especially encourage parishioners who support 

the basket collections to use the envelope system. This 
is a great system under our Tax code the only place 

where people have a say in how their taxes are spent. It 
is not intrusive just the filling of a form and we do not 

become privy to the tax circumstances of any individual. 
If you are not already on the list for envelopes and 

would like to please contact the parish office and we will 
arrange a supply of envelopes for you. Likewise if you 

received envelopes and prefer not to please let us 
know.  

 
 
 

JUSTICE AND PEACE:   Perhaps the following little 
excerpt from Pope Francis letter for the XLIX World day 

of peace might inspire some encouragement and 
nurture some good will, especially in areas of our 

Diocese affected so badly by flooding.....  "In looking 
ahead to the new year, I wish to encourage everyone 

not to lose hope in our human ability to conquer evil and 
to combat resignation and indifference; to demonstrate 
our capacity to show solidarity and to rise above self-
interest, apathy and indifference in the face of critical 
situations".  Food for thought from Pope Francis....  

 
 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU TO ALL who attended Christmas Eve 
Nativity Mass in Coore.  Special thanks to Grace 

McMahon, Theresa & Elizabeth Sexton, David Burren, 
Caitlin Hehir & Monica Duggan for all there time and 

commitment and a huge thanks to all the children and 
everyone who made it such a spiritual and wonderful 

Mass.  Thanks to all who contributed to the collection for 
Sláinte an Chláir, total amount €299 has been given to 

this valuable service in Clare.  
 

COORE 150 YEAR BOOK 
Coore 150 Year book is now restocked and  available to 

buy in the Parish Office Mullagh €10 each 
 

IRISH CATHOLIC NEWSPAPER 
If anyone would like a copy of the Irish Catholic €1.80 

please contact the Parish Office 

Post Code: 

V95 TH52 


